
 

For Local 8 Members at Thurston County Juvenile 
November 30, 2022 

   

Contract Bargaining Survey 
 
Contract bargaining begins soon.  Please fill out this online survey so we will know 
what your priorities and concerns are.  Complete your survey by Thursday, December 
8th. 
 
Your shop stewards are John Adams and Shane Pier.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Union Representative, 
Leslie Liddle at leslie@opeiu8.org. 
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